
THE THURSDAY POST 
May 11, 2017 

Tuition agreements for the 17-18 School Year will be going home on Thursday, May 18th. 

 Parent Service Hours Refund:  Credits have been issued to your FACTS account refunding your PSP deposit.  If your 
FACTS account had zero balance due, the refund check will be sent home next week (May 18th) in your student’s folder.  
Thank you so much to all our families who helped us through the year. 

 There will be an Open House for Prospective New Families on Sunday, May 21st, from 9:00AM—11:00AM.  Feel free 
to invite people you know that are interested in attending St. Ferdinand school! 

 Permission slips and fees for the June 2nd Zoo Field trip are due by May 19th.   

 Remember, if you are interested in chaperoning on our field trip to the zoo:  ALL chaperones need to have completed 
their Virtus class and eApps online application in addition to the required paperwork.  If you are interested in chaperoning 
for the zoo, all requirements must be completed by Friday, May 26th.   Please contact Ms. Margaret in the office with any 
questions.  Thank you for your cooperation.     

 Open Houses will be ongoing Thursdays from 9:00AM-11:00AM.  All are welcome!  Feel free to invite your friends 
and family to see what St. Ferdinand School has to offer and enroll for the 2017-2018 school year! 

 Remember to return your Library books.  If you have lost your book, you may replace it with a gently used book.  
Students may either return books during Library class, or in the main office.  Thank You. 

NEWS 

Thursday, May 11th:  Sports Awards Banquet at LaVilla Banquets, 6:30PM 

Friday, May 12th:  Professional Development Day, NO SCHOOL 

Friday, May 12th:  8th Grade Dinner Dance 

Sunday, May 21st:  1st Communion, 12:30PM Church 

Sunday, May 21st:  Open House for Prospective Families, 9:00AM—11:00AM 

Friday, May 26th:  May Crowning during  8:00AM School Mass, Church 

Monday, May 29th:  Memorial Day, NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday, May 30th:  8th Grade Graduation, 7:00PM Church 

 Please Do Not Bring “Fidget Spinners” to School! 
 They are distracting in class and causing problems among students.  

If your child has one in class, it will be taken away.  As a reminder,  
toys (including Shopkins and Rubiks cubes) should be left at home.   

Thank you for your cooperation.   

PLEASE REMEMBER:  All account balances (tuition, extended care, lunch) need to be up to 

date by Friday, May 12
th

.  May 15
th

 is our next exclusion date.  Students who have overdue  

balances on this date will not be able to attend school until the balances are up to date. 
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